THANK YOU

from

NICKOLAS HOVEY

RACING

We sincerely appreciate your support and partnership,
which have made it possible for us to travel to Florida
and compete in the World Series of Asphalt at
New Smyrna Speedway.

This incredible opportunity wouldn’t be possible
without your trust and belief in our team.
We are honored to have you as part of this journey and
look forward to representing you with pride both on
and off the track!




